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The Secretariat
Redistribution Committee for Victoria
Australian Electoral Commission
Urban Workshop
50 Lonsdale Street 
MELBOURNE  VIC  3001
 
FedRedistribution-VIC@aec.gov.au
 
re Federal Redistribution Victoria
    Objection to the Proposed Redistribution
 
On behalf of Maroondah City Council please find attached an objection to the proposed
redistribution.
 
If there are any enquiries please contact me on 9298 4270.
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Peter Tully 
Governance Advisor 

Maroondah City Council | Braeside Ave Ringwood
T 03 9298 4211  

www.maroondah.vic.gov.au

 

Disclaimer

This e-mail and any attachments are intended for the addressees only and may be
confidential and/or privileged. They must not be further saved, copied or distributed
without Maroondah City Council’s (Council’s) permission. If you have received this e-
mail in error please notify Council and delete the e-mail and attachments. This e-mail and
attachments are subject to copyright and remain the property of Council, but any opinions
expressed are those of the sender and not Council, except where the sender specifically
states any views expressed bind Council. Council accepts no liability for any consequences
arising from a recipient’s receipt or use of this e-mail, the information contained within it
or attached to it. Privacy should be respected at all times. Council’s privacy policy may be
viewed at www.maroondah.vic.gov.au 








